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I am writing to voice my support for LD1045. I think this is a well written bll which takes a 
comprehensive look at what it will take to insure that all Mainers will have access health care. 
Most of us cannot afford the rising costs associated with a for profit system, giving more and 
more for premiums and copays in return for being told what kind of healthcare we will be 
allowed under our “plan”. Mainers are being put in the position where they must choose 
between health care and food. With over 100,000 residents without health care, LD 1045 
provides for all Mainers. Let’s do it!!


